
 

 

 

Gordon W. “Jeff” Fassett, P.E., Director 

Department of Natural Resources

P.O. Box 94676 OFFICE  402-471-2363 
301 Centennial Mall South FAX  402-471-2900 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509 

dnr.nebraska.gov 

September 19, 2019 

ITN-40 
G-037625, G-003030

Brett Birch 
Paul Reed Construction & Supply, Inc. 
2970 N 10th St 
Gering, NE  69341 

Dear Mr. Birch: 

The Department has received from Paul Reed Construction & Supply, Inc., one notice of intent 
to withdraw and transfer ground water from groundwater well G-003030 (or backup well 
G-037625) for the uses involved with road construction in Deuel County.  This notice has been
filed in our records as ITN-40.

Paul Reed Construction & Suppy, Inc., is required to meter the amount of ground water 
withdrawn and transferred from the wells and will be required to report this amount no later than 
January 31 of each year on a form provided by the Department.   The annual report form for 
calendar year 2019 will be mailed to the above address towards the end of the year. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (402) 471-0591. 

Sincerely, 

Curt Inbody 
Natural Resources Program Specialist 

cc (w/o enc.): Rod Horn, South Platte NRD, Travis Glanz, South Platte NRD 
Tom Hayden, DNR Bridgeport field office 


